
Three Days and Counting for our 5K Run & Walk 

Hard to believe we only have three more days until our 2nd2None 5K Run & Walk!  It looks like we 
are going to have an awesome morning, with no rain forecasted, sunshine galore and temperatures 
predicted to be near 70!!   We hope you, as a runner or walker, are as excited about it as we are.    

Just a reminder that pre-registration closes tomorrow, April 26th.  After that the adult race 
day registration will be $35.00 and youth 18 and under is $15.00.  You can register as a walk-in on 
the day of the race at Wilder Park from 6:00 a.m.-7:30 a.m.    

For those who have pre-registered, your goody bag, bib number and shirt will be available in the pre-
registration area.  If you are part of a team, we will have a pre-registration pick-up area exclusively for 
you, so please have a team captain come and get the goody bags, etc. from us.  This will keep the 
lines shorter if only one person from the team is in line.  Walk-in registrants will sign-in at the race day 
registration table.  All of these will be located under our large tent.  Just follow the signs.   

Parking is free at River Street, north of New York Street.  Keep your eyes open for the large tent, the 
growing crowd, and the Parking Signs.   

Included here are some final tips on what to do before and on race day.  We invite you to join us on 
race day by: 

 Registering at our race website: www.2nd2None5K.com                        

      (pre-registration closes tomorrow, April 26th for a discounted rate) 

 Register as a walk-in from 6:00 a.m.-7:30 a.m. 

 “Like Us” on Facebook at Like our Run 

 There’s still time to Volunteer on race day.  Contact Denise Elsbree at 630-256-4506 

If you are unable to join us, but would still like to be a part of the cause, you may: 
 
      Make a donation to the Food For Thought Program.  Each $10.00 donation provides food for 

one family, from two of the weekly Mobile Pantries and helps ensure that the children do not go 
hungry during the summer break.  Click here to make a donation today.  We thank all of those 

who have already made a donation.  We appreciate your support! 

See you on the 28th! 
  
Sincerely, 
    
Theresa Shoemaker                           Marilyn H. Weisner 
Executive Director                              Executive Director 
Communities In Schools                    Aurora Area Interfaith Food Pantry 
  
 

http://www.active.com/running/Articles/What-to-Do-Before-Your-5K
http://www.active.com/running/Articles/9-Race-Day-Tips-for-First-Timers.htm
http://www.2nd2none5k.com/
http://www.facebook.com/pages/2nd2None-5K-Run/253262118088038
http://library.constantcontact.com/doc209/1104610489615/doc/KmNRoivz7MZRPjvS.pdf
https://aaifp.ejoinme.org/MyPages/2nd2None5KDonation/tabid/448520/Default.aspx

